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Associated British Ports (ABP), an associated company of ABP Finance Plc, 
has issued a trading update to its employees and shareholder which confirms 
that trading in the 1st quarter to 31 March 2017 was broadly in line with the 
expectations of its board.  The directors anticipate that performance will 
remain in line with their expectations for the rest of 2017.  ABP is controlled by 
Associated British Ports Holdings Limited which is in turn a wholly owned 
subsidiary of ABPA Holdings Limited, the parent company of ABP Finance 
Plc. 
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